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Everything at Overbrook has been going well so far.  We really enjoyed going to the 
homecoming parade this year downtown.  The students also had a lot of fun at the pep 
rally. 
 
Lexia 
The numbers are in from our first month of using the Lexia reading program.  I cannot 
say I am happy about the numbers, but the numbers do show where our students need 
help. 
 
The numbers below show you how many students we have in each grade level, and what 
grade level Lexia has each student placed.   
 
Kindergarten -78 Students 
PreK – 51 - 65% 
Kind – 27 - 35% 
 
1st Grade – 85 Students 
PreK – 5 - 6% 
Kind. – 66 - 78% 
1st or above – 14 - 16% 
 
2nd Grade – 66 Students 
Kind. – 12 students - 18% 
1st – 36 students - 55% 
2nd or above – 18 students = 27% 
 
Lexia has given us some great data, to show us what our students need to work on. 
The students are able to use Lexia at both school and home, and our hope is that the 
parents will encourage their students to practice at home.  We plan to go over the 
individual student data at conferences with the parents. 
 
Kansas Reading Road Map 
We continue to follow the parts of this grant.  We have the afterschool and Family and 
Schools Together (FAST) program in place.  We also are implementing Multi-Tier System 
of Supports (MTSS).   The afterschool program currently has 30 students and we are 
inviting more students weekly. 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Fall conferences at OAC are scheduled for October 26 and 28 from 4:00-7:00.  We look 
forward to visiting with parents about their student’s progress. 
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OAC Picnic on the Playground  
In place of Grandparents day, we had a picnic on the playground September 25th.  We 
had a great turn out with over 215 visitors.  We asked students to invite people that are 
special to them to the picnic.  This could include grandparents, family members, or even 
a family friend. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
October 12th In-service- We will have Everyday Math training and Lexia training in the 
morning.  In the afternoon we will be having time to work on BYOC. 
 
October 13th we will have a presentation on Fire Safety for all the students. 

 
The Halloween Parade is scheduled for October 29th @ 2:00 p.m.  We will parade down 
main street to show off our costumes.  We will then finish the day back to the school for 
parties.   

 
 


